
St. Paul Educational Foundation, Inc.             
PO Box 25434                                                         
Woodbury MN  55125        

 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                  

December 9, 2021 

Dear Friends of the St. Paul Ski Club, 

The primary purpose of the St. Paul Educational Foundation, Inc. and the St. Paul Ski Club is to provide facilities, equipment, 
and training for young athletes interested in the sport of ski jumping. Throughout its 136 years, the St. Paul Ski Club has 
developed many ski jumpers who have competed at the national and international level, and a few have even made it to the 
Olympics. When a young ski jumper rises to the level of a top competitor, the opportunity to participate in ski jumping 
tournaments throughout the United States and the world exists.  There is a short window of opportunity for these jumpers to 
compete at this level and the St. Paul Educational Foundation strives to support them in their endeavors.   
 
The St. Paul Ski Club and the St. Paul Educational Foundation’s objective is to help develop these young jumpers through 
coaching and financial support. Previous Promising Skier scholarships have helped supplement skier funding. However, it 
was only a small portion of the actual expenses incurred by skier families.  
 
With your generous support last year, the St. Paul Educational Foundation was able to support one athlete in the amount of 
$5000. We will have other young athletes coming up the ranks that will be traveling more and they will need our support with 
the rising costs of boots, suits, skis, and travel expenses.  
 
The St. Paul Educational Foundation is asking for your donation to the Promising Skier Scholarship Fund. Our goal is to grow 
this fund to enable larger scholarship awards in the future and to fully subsidize skier expenses. With your support, you can 
help make this goal a reality. 
 
Visit our website, www.stpaulskiclub.com, for our Wally Wakefield Learn to Jump Camp, the 2022 Tournament schedule, as 
well as pictures and other club highlights.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Kathy Wallace 
President, St. Paul Educational Foundation, Inc. 
Please give thoughtful consideration to this opportunity and mail your tax-deductible contribution together with the following 
form to: 
  Promising Skier Scholarship Fund 
 P.O. Box 25434                                       NEW ADDRESS! 
                            Woodbury MN  55125 
 
 
Checks Payable To: St. Paul Educational Foundation, Inc. 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 
I would like to make the following contribution to the “Promising Skier Scholarship Fund”.   
 
   $25  $50  $100  Other __________ 
 
Print Name: _________________________ 
 
Signature:    _________________________  Date: __________ 

NEW ADDRESS! 

Kathy Wallace 

http://www.stpaulskiclub.com/

